
Dear 

Graphique De France (“Graphique”) writes to notify you of a recent incident that may have impacted some of

your information described below.  We take the privacy and security of information in our care very

seriously. At this time, we have no evidence to suggest that any information has been subject to actual or

attempted misuse as a result of this incident.  However, out of an abundance of caution, we are providing you

information about steps you can take to help protect your information, should you feel it is appropriate to do

so.

It is important to note, as mentioned above, that there is no evidence to suggest that your information has been

misused.  The information that may have been subject to unauthorized access includes your first and last

name, in combination with your Social Security number.

In response to the incident, we are providing you with access to Single Bureau Credit Monitoring/Single

Bureau Credit Report/Single Bureau Credit Score services at no charge. These services provide you with

alerts for 24 months from the date of enrollment when changes occur to your credit file.  This notification is

sent to you the same day that the change or update takes place with the bureau. Finally, we are providing you

with proactive fraud assistance to help with any questions that you might have or in event that you become a

victim of fraud.  These services will be provided by Cyberscout, a TransUnion company specializing in fraud

assistance and remediation services. Due to privacy laws, we cannot activate these services for you directly.

Additional information regarding how to activate the complimentary services is enclosed.

In addition to enrolling in the complimentary credit monitoring service detailed within, we recommend that

you remain vigilant in regularly reviewing and monitoring all of your account statements and credit history to

guard against any unauthorized transactions or activity. If you discover any suspicious or unusual activity on

any of your accounts, please promptly change your password, take additional steps to protect your account,

and notify your financial institution or company if applicable. Additionally, please report any suspicious

incidents to local law enforcement and/or your state Attorney General. We have provided additional

information below, which contains more information about steps you can take to protect yourself against

fraud and identity theft.

Should you have additional questions or concerns regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to contact us at

 Monday to Friday from 8:00 am to 8:00 pm EST, excluding holidays. You can also write us

at 9 State St., Woburn, MA 01801.
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May 6, 2025

Graphique De France

c/o Cyberscout

555 Monster Rd SW

Renton, WA 98057
USBFS799



We take the security of information entrusted to our care very seriously. While it is regrettable this incident

this potential exposure occurred, please be assured that we are taking appropriate actions to rectify the

situation and prevent such incidents in the future.

Sincerely,

Graphique De France





Additional Information

You can further educate yourself regarding identity theft, fraud alerts, credit freezes, and the steps you can

take to protect your personal information by contacting the credit reporting bureaus, the Federal Trade

Commission (FTC), or the Massachusetts Attorney General. The FTC also encourages those who discover

that their information has been misused to file a complaint with them. The FTC may be reached at 600

Pennsylvania Ave. NW, Washington, D.C. 20580; www.identitytheft.gov; 1-877-ID-THEFT

(1-877-438-4338); and TTY: 1-866-653-4261.

You have the right to file a police report if you ever experience identity theft or fraud.  Please note that in

order to file a report with law enforcement for identity theft, you will likely need to provide some proof that

you have been a victim.  Instances of known or suspected identity theft should also be reported to law

enforcement, the Massachusetts Attorney General, and the FTC. This notice has not been delayed by law

enforcement.




